
																																 															 																 	

	

Dear	Students	and	Parents,	

In	celebration	of	Skyline’s	30th	Annual	Science	Fair,	we	plan	to	have	an	exhibit	of	engineering	
projects	that	the	students	share	from	their	own	collections	and	kits.	

Skyline	will	provide	table	space	for	students	to	display	their	projects.	We	will	do	our	best	to	
monitor	the	projects	but	want	students	and	parents	to	know	there	is	the	possibility	that	pieces	
may	be	lost.	SKYLINE	WILL	NOT	BE	RESPONSIBLE	FOR	LOST	PIECES.	

Projects	may	be	brought	to	the	Science	Fair	on	Thursday,	March	16	before	4:00	p.m.	and	must	be	
picked	up	by	Friday,	March	17	by	4:00	p.m.	

If	you	plan	to	display	a	design,	please	complete	the	following	information	and	return	it	to	the	
TARGET	room.		

	

	---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	

Name	______________________________________________________________________________	 Class	_______________		

	

_____	YES,	I	plan	to	display	an	engineering	project	at	the	Skyline	Science	Fair.	I	acknowledge	that	
Skyline	will	not	be	held	responsible	if	any	pieces	get	lost.	

	

Type	of	Kit:	 LEGO	_____	 K’NEX	_____	 Other	(specify)	____________________________________________	

	

Name	of	project/design:	__________________________________________________________________________________	

	

Approximate	size	(example:	8”	x	12”	or	3”	by	15”,	etc.):	_______________________________________________	

	

Parent	Signature	(K-8):	___________________________________________________________________________________	

	

	


